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 Home Talk: 
     Tell your child this problem and see if he/she can show 

it in a number bond. There were 7 dogs. 4 were brown and 

3 were black. (Keep in mind the whole number sits in the 

circle where both lines touch.) 

 

This Week in Math: 

We continued exploring number bonds, breaking apart 

numbers 5, 6, 7, and 8. The thinking is “part and part 

makes a whole.”  Read the email I sent out earlier this 

week to have a better understanding of how they 

work! 
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Important Dates: 

2/14  Early Dismissal 

2/17 Holiday: Presidents’ Day 

 

Reminders/Announcements: 
 Please return library books by Tuesday of next week. 

 If your child is bringing Valentines, make sure they are 

not addressed TO someone specific. He/she can fill out 

the FROM part and drop them into bags that day.    

This Week in ELA:  

We focused on letters Ee and Qq. Our “Pecking Hen” 

and “Quincy the Quacker” sound cards will help us 

remember the sounds these letters make. We also 

added what and her to the word wall. In writing 

workshop, we continued our How-To Writing. We know 

we think of something we know how to do, tell the 

steps out loud while counting on our fingers, select 

the number of pages we will need, and then get to 

work! Help your child think of things he/she knows 

how to do that could become a How-To book! 

 

  Kailey Gary and Landon Philp 

  

 

This Week in Science: 

We learned about Antarctica. We know that this area 

of the world stays very cold all year, with cold winds 

blowing almost daily. Animals like seals and penguins 

can stand the cold because of their feathers/fur and 

blubber. 


